QCBFD Tennis 2022 Report

The newly painted Central Beach tennis courts were busy throughout the
Spring and Summer of 2022.

Thanks to Andrew Licht for handling the posting of sign up sheets and locking
the door overnight.

The nets will be left up through October, at least, so continue to enjoy.

One less than happy note is that there were incidents of people riding bicycles,
scooters and skateboards on the courts, which have left tread marks and
caused damage to the courts.

We would ask all residents to remind their guests and children that the courts
are for tennis (and pickleball, if you must), and not for bike riding, skating,

scootering, skateboarding or anything else.

Thank you.



